Wredling Middle School Daily Announcements – August 29, 2016

- Last Thursday the **8th Grade Redhawk football team** opened their season with a great start by defeating a combined Geneva North and South Team. With tough blocking and running on offense, and a "bend but not break" attitude on defense the Redhawks are sitting pretty with a 1-0 record after their 16-14 victory. Congratulations and keep up the hard work Redhawks!
- The **Color Run video launch** is coming soon. Who will be in the video that you know? You'll have to wait to see it to find out!
- 7th and 8th grade girls interested in **Club Volleyball**, please see Mrs. Buettner in the PE office. Our first meeting is after school in the small gym tomorrow, August 30th! You must have a current physical and a signed athletic form completed to practice.
- Yearbook will have an informational meeting in room 402 tomorrow, August 30th from 3:30 to 4:00. All grade levels are welcome! Please come out, and help us make some memories! Please see Mr. Hensel with any questions.
- TSA will have an informational meeting in room 403 on Wednesday, August 31st from 3:30 to 4:00. All grade levels are welcome! Please come out, and find out what kind of cool things we're going to make this year! Please see Mr. Hensel with any questions.
- With the adoption of the new science curriculum Wredling's Science Olympiad and Science Fair will look different. The best way to find out about Olympiad and Fair opportunities is to attend Science Club meetings. The first Science Club meeting will be on Tuesday, September 6th from 3:20-4:15 in room 225.
- Do you like to canvas paint, make pottery, paint ceramics, make cards, scrapbooking? Mark your
 calendars as Craft Club will have its first meeting on September 6th in room 122. This year we will
 be taking field trips to work on different Art Projects. Come to the meeting to find out what it is all
 about.
- Attention Girls in Band, Orchestra or Choir who are interested in trying out for the all-girls honors choir, "Treble Ensemble". Auditions will be held both before and after school from September 6th September 9th. Sign up for an audition day/time, get your informational packet and try-out music from Mrs. Bach in the Black Box now.
- Any Boy in Band, Orchestra or Choir can join Wredling's all-boys honors choir called "Hawk
 Chorus". Get your informational packet from Mrs. Bach in the Black Box now. Our first practice is
 Tuesday, September 13th at 7:30 a.m.
- We have seen several hall lockers with non Wredling combo locks. District policy states that all students have Wredling combo locks on their lockers. You may purchase a lock in the main office.
 On Thursday, September 1st, your non Wredling lock will be cut off your locker.
- A student dropped off a green "Illinois Reads" **reading log** in the main office. Unfortunately, there is no name on it. If you read "Bird", "Need", and "Blind", and filled out a summer reading log, please come to the LRC to claim it so that you can be entered into the drawing for an EReader.

Be a hero today. Be helpful, empathetic, respectful, and open-minded.

Thank you Wredling! Have a great day!